PEO Solidarity message with the Polish teachers strike.

Dear Colleagues.

On behalf of the Pancyprian Federation of Labor PEO Cyprus and its members, we convey our
solidarity to your strike mobilizations and we express our support to your just demand for increase
in the salaries and decent working conditions.

We condemn any action of intimidation and the attacks against your trade union rights.

The trade union rights and freedoms of the teachers achieved through harsh struggles, are an
important precondition in order to play their role and offer high quality education.

We wish every success in your strike.
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